
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear Substitute Teacher Applicant:   
 
Thank you for your interest in applying for a substitute teaching position in the New 
Paltz Central School District.  Please complete the enclosed application and return it to 
my attention.  We must have your social security number to check your fingerprint 
clearance with the New York State Education Department. Your application will not 
be processed without a social security number. 
 
Non-certified candidates must hold a bachelor’s degree from an accredited college.  
Non-certified substitutes are not permitted to teach more than forty (40) days per year 
in any school district.   
 
All applicants should attach a copy of the transcript which indicates a degree was 
granted.  Official transcripts will be required for appointment.   
 
You may be contacted for an interview by one of the building administrators.  Please 
feel free to call my office with any questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
         
Michelle Martoni 
Assistant Superintendent for Educational Programs 
 
Enclosures 
MM/mk 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michelle Martoni 

Assistant Superintendent for Educational Programs 

196 Main Street, New Paltz, New York 12561 

Phone: (845) 256-4030 • Fax: (845)256-4027 

www.newpaltz.k12.ny.us 










